
    Mrs. Szasz’s Fourth Grade Class 

     

        Welcome to 4​th​ Grade!   

Dear Parents and Students, 

I am so excited to be your teacher for the 2020-2021 school year, and I can’t wait to 
learn about each and every one of you! This marks my sixth year teaching 4​th​ grade 
at Olive Chapel Elementary, and I know it will be a year filled with lots of learning 
and fun!  

Prior to teaching at Olive Chapel, I studied at West Chester University, 
where I earned my Bachelor of Science in Elementary Education. At WCU, 
I also studied music, and have been playing the violin for almost 20 years! I 
love incorporating music into the classroom! I currently live in Apex with 
my husband and our dog, Chester, and we just love the community! 

To keep parents informed of all the fantastic work we do in 4​th 
grade, I will primarily communicate through email, our class website, and 
Class Dojo. I love using the Class Dojo app to keep track of student 
behavior, and rewarding individuals with Clipper Cash and special prizes! 
I will send more information about classroom procedures and expectations 
at the start of the school year! Looking forward to a wonderful year! 

Jessica Szasz 

jszasz@wcpss.net 


